
 
   

March 17, 2021 

 
The Honorable Nancy Pelosi 

Speaker 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H232 United States Capitol Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Speaker Pelosi: 

 

We, the undersigned, pledge that we will not request earmarks, or the preferred 

euphemism of the day, “Community Project Funding.”    

 

Respectfully,  

 

      
 Chip Roy     Dan Bishop 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

            
 Bob Good     Matt Rosendale 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

      

     
 Ralph Norman    Russ Fulcher 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

 

    
 David Schweikert    Warren Davidson 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

     
 Mary Miller     Ted Budd 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

     
 Barry Moore     Marjorie Taylor Greene    

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

      
 Jody Hice     Lauren Boebert 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

     
 Scott Perry     Ken Buck 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

     
 Andrew Clyde    Andy Harris, M.D. 

 Member of Congress    Member of Congress 

 

 

  
 Andy Biggs 

 Member of Congress 

 

 


